
...Making  your  
credit count....  

We want to let you know about a new initiative called 
Valuing Learning that we think could be a great next step 
for you when you complete your current course.   Valuing 
Learning aims to encourage learners with appropriate OCN 
credits - mainly at Level 3 but some at Level 2 – to apply for 
the transfer of credit onto Access to Higher Education 
programmes 
 
Access to Higher Education Programme Tutors have been 
considering this and have identified your course as one of 
those suitable for credit transfer.  So, in your case, when 
you complete your current OCN learning programme, you 
may be able to transfer some of your credits to the 
Access to Higher Education programme run at your 
college. 
 
Think about it this way.  The learning you are embarking on 
and the credits you are about to earn could be the starting 
point for your passport to University! 
 
During the coming year you will be given the opportunity to 
visit the Access to HE Programme to meet the tutors and 
learners and to find out what is involved.   Why not take 
advantage of this opportunity? - We look forward to meeting 
you and hearing how you get on ! 
 
Best wishes 
 
The Building Pathways Team 

The Building Pathways Project is a Widening 
Participation to Higher Education partnership 
project funded through the Aimhigher strategy for 
South Yorkshire. All the Further Education 
Colleges and local universities in South Yorkshire 
and bordering areas are partners in the project.  
The Project is based in Sheffield Hallam 
University 
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Sheffield S1 2LX 
 

Tel 0114 225 3736 
website http://extra.shu.ac.uk/

pathways/index.html 
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